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Dear All, 

IMPORTANT ACCOUNCEMENT REGARDING GRE FOR 

FULBRIGHT APPLICANTS 

 

USEFP has extended the deadline for taking the GRE test for Fulbright 

Applicants till May 31, 2017. Please be very clear that the application 

submission deadline will remain the same as May 17, 2017 but 

applicants need to send the proof of registration of GRE with their 

application proving that you are registered to take the GRE test latest 

by May 31, 2017. 

 

 

Regards, 

USEFP Karachi 

 


